Senator Stevens announces
summer intern program

Application forms for Sennmr
Stevens’ summer intern program
for graduating high school seniors
have been sent to every Alaska
high 'school, the Senator's
Washington, D.C., office an-
nounced on March 14,

' Seniors about to graduate who

wish to be congidered for.one of
the two four-week sessions may
obtain the application forms
through their high school
principals.

The first session is scheduled
from June 10 to July §; the second
session will be July 8 through
August 2.

Sponsored for the 17th year by

Stevens, ' the pr}:gram offers
young Alaskans the opportunity
to work in the Senator’s
Washington, D.C,, office. In-

terns assist the Senumr and staff

members in prowdmg lcglslanvc
and constuuqm services, The in-

terns’ ass:gnmenls wuld include

research, monitoring committee
hearings, answering telephones,
typing, filing, carrying messages
or stuffing envelopes. |
**The primary purpose of the
intern program is to give young
Alaskans a greater understanding
of our national government and
the concerns of those we serve at
home,'" Stevens said. The pro-

gram also affords the opportuni-
ty to visit national shrines and
historic sites in the Washington,
D.C., area, the Senator noted.

Interns receive a small salary,
They pay for their housing and
normal living expenses. The
Senator's Washington, D.C., of-
fice aranges for suitable housing
at a resonable fee, usually on the
campus of American University.

Application forms may also be
obtained from Senator Steven’s
offices in Anchorage, Fairbanks,
Juneau, Kenai, Ketchikan,
Kodiak and Nome., The forms
must be postmarked nd later than
April 5.



